From: Erancine Yerasha

To: clerkshared
Subject: Special Permit for Endless Motorsports
Date: Monday, July 27, 2020 10:39:52 AM

I am vehemently opposed to Endless Motorsports moving into the property located at 2200 S. 108th Street.

That's all we need is more motorcycles, traffic and loud noise in our neighborhood. Hwy 100 is already inundated
with racing cars and motorcycles, which the city and Police Dept already get plenty of complaints about. Its totally
out of control. I've often thought about moving due to the cruising and loud noise. All we need is another reason
for motorcycles to congregate in the area and they will certainly drive thru the neighborhood roads as they leave the
premises. The quality of life will be adversely affected with increased noise and traffic. I'm sure one of the biggest
reasons Endless Motorsports wants to move there is because of the reputation Hwy 100 has for motorcycles and cars
cruising down that stretch of road. What better place for them to be located? Unfortunately, it's not a better place for
the neighborhood. Please do NOT allow them to move in.
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